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The Towns of Amherst, Cheektowaga and Tonawanda have formed a 
Consortium for the purpose of applying for federal HOME Investment 
Partnership funds.  Member communities must file a joint Annual Action Plan 
with the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) in order to 
receive these funds and Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds.  
 
The Action Plan lists projects proposed for funding by each of the three towns 
with CDBG and HOME funds.  The proposed projects will address housing 
and community development needs and objectives described in the 
Consortium's Consolidated Plan for fiscal years 2015-2019. 
 
A draft of the Consortium's Action Plan covering the period April 1, 2017 - 
March 31, 2018 will be available for public review and comment from 
December 16, 2016 through January 17, 2017 at the following locations:  
Amherst Planning Department and Town Clerk's Office, 5583 Main Street, 
Williamsville; Williamsville. Village Clerk's Office, 5565 Main Street, 
Williamsville; Williamsville Library, 5571 Main Street, Williamsville; Audubon 
Library, 350 John James Audubon Parkway, Amherst; Eggertsville-Snyder 
Library, 4622 Main Street, Amherst; Clearfield Library, 770 Hopkins Road, 
Williamsville; and on the Town of Amherst website (www.amherst.ny.us). 
 
Written comments may be submitted to the Amherst Planning Department at 
5583 Main Street, Williamsville, N.Y. 14221 or to 
communitydevelopment@amherst.ny.us until 5:00 p.m., January 17, 2017. 
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